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i WISH TO OBJECT TO THE PROPOSED APPLICATION FOR AN OUTDQOR DINING POD.

I think it will generate an unacceptable level of noise extending to a wide area.

I am also concerned about parking. York Village is difficult now because of parked cars, especially around the
crossroad junction. It is inevitable that it would be worse with extra customers at The Lord Nelson.




